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Dear Dr. West: 
 

We have reviewed your November 15, 2010 response to our October 26, 2010 comment 
letter and have the following comments. 
 

Please respond to this letter within ten business days by providing the requested 
information or by advising us when you will provide the requested response. Where a comment 
requests you to revise disclosure, the information you provide should show us what the revised 
disclosure will look like and identify the annual or quarterly filing, as applicable, in which you 
intend to first include it. If you do not believe a comment applies to your facts and 
circumstances, please tell us why in your response. Please furnish us a letter on EDGAR under 
the form type label CORRESP that keys your responses to our comments. 
 

After reviewing the information provided, we may raise additional comments and/or 
request that you amend your filings. 
 
Management’s Discussion and Analysis of Financial Condition and Results of Operations 
 
Results of Operations, page 40 
 

1.   Please refer to your response to prior comment two.  Provide us the draft disclosure that 
you intend to make in your future filings. If facts and circumstances preclude you from 
making reasonable estimates of the amount incurred for each significant research and 
development project, disclose that fact and the reasons therefore.   
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Notes to the Consolidated Financial Statements 
 
5. Royalty Obligations and Deferred License Fees, page 59 

 
2. Please refer to prior comment three. Please explain how you applied the technical 

guidance in ASC 730 in determining your accounting treatment for acquired licenses and 
technology. Explain why these license payments did not represent research and 
development expense that should be expensed when incurred.   

 
You may contact Frank Wyman, Staff Accountant at (202) 551-3660, or Lisa Vanjoske, 

Assistant Chief Accountant at (202) 551-3614, if you have questions regarding these comments.  
In this regard, do not hesitate to contact me, at (202) 551-3679. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Jim B. Rosenberg 
Senior Assistant Chief Accountant 
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